
ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Monday 11 April 2011 
 
 
 
 
Wah Nam Takeover Bid – Unified Trading of FerrAus Shares 
 
 
FerrAus Limited notes the announcement by Wah Nam that its shareholders have approved 
the extension of offers under its takeover bid to new FerrAus shares, including the 
placement shares issued by FerrAus in February (see following pages). 
 
Since that issue, the placement shares have traded separately from other FerrAus shares 
under a special ASX code “FRSN” to reflect that these shares could not be accepted into 
Wah Nam's takeover bid until this extension was made. 
 
Based on Wah Nam's announcement that it anticipates making the extension on Tuesday 
12 April 2011, FerrAus expects that the placement shares will commence trading with all 
other FerrAus shares under the standard ASX code "FRS" at the commencement of trading 
on either Thursday 14 April or Friday 15 April 2011.   
 
An announcement confirming this timing will be issued after Wah Nam makes the 
extension. 
 
Investors that hold placement shares will not need to take any action – the process of 
changing ASX codes from "FRSN" to "FRS" will be automatic.  In the meantime, placement 
shares can continue to be traded under the ASX code "FRSN". 
 
The Board continues to recommend that shareholders DO NOT ACCEPT Wah Nam's 
takeover offer. 
 
 
 

 

Christopher Hunt 

Company Secretary 
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